
  
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Monday 2nd October 2023 
 
Parents Evening October 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Please see dates below for parents evenings: 
 
Tuesday 10th October 2023: Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Nurture.  
Thursday 12th October 2023: Year 3, 4, 5 and 6. 
 
You will be able to make a 5-minute appointment with your child’s teacher after school from tomorrow. 
If for any reason, you cannot attend on the given date, please see the class teacher.  
 
All meetings will take place in the school halls with appointments available from 4 -6pm. Access to the 
meetings will be via the red door.  
 
Please be advised that there is limited seating and waiting space. Where possible, can we ask that only 
parents and the child attend.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Z Thewlis 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


